2016-2017 View Ridge Choir sign up      
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Choir: Tuesdays 3:50-4:45pm in Room 5

Please fill out carefully (be especially careful with printing your email and contact information!!) and turn into Mrs. Lacambra’s office mailbox as soon as possible. Only include phone contact information that I will need for pick-up issues.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Choir begins Tuesday October 4th, 2016

Student Name:__________________________________ Grade and teacher:_________________________________
Parent/Guardian Names:____________________________________________________________________________
Mom cell:______________Mom home:_____________Mom work:_____________Email:________________________
Dad cell:_______________Dad home:______________Dad work:_____________Email:________________________
Best email for choir information (circle):   Mom     Dad     Both
How will your student get home after choir?___________________________________________________________
Is there anyone who it is NOT okay for your student go home with?_______________________________________
Anything else you would like me to know?_____________________________________________________________
Are you interested in being a “Choir Parent Helper?” (circle one)    Yes         Not at this time
The View Ridge Choir begins Tuesday October 4th, 2016. We meet Tuesdays from 3:50-4:45pm in Room 5. Please have your child commit to the whole choir practice time. If they have conflicts in the fall, I will open sign-ups once again in February. Weekly attendance is important for creating a great sound with these kids! I kindly request that parents/siblings/caregivers remain outside the rehearsal space until after rehearsal is over. Students MUST be picked up by 4:50pm. Thank you! 
Students perform at the Veteran’s Day assembly in November, the MLK assembly in January, a winter concert at View Ridge in February, a NE choirs festival (date not known at this time), and an end of year concert. Thank you for supporting the music program here at View Ridge and we look forward to creating some great music together with your kids!
All my best,
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